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Special Election:
The Bennett Community School District will be holding a Special Election to fill a vacant

School Board position.

To have your name on the ballot, 100 signatures of eligible Bennett CSD voters need to
be obtained and turned into the District office no later than 5:00 PM on November 18,
2022.

The Special Election will take place on December 13, 2022. Polls will be open from 7:00

am until 8:00 pm on Election Day.

Link to the Cedar County Auditor's office:

https://elections.cedarcounty.iowa.gov/
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